
                         

                        
 
 

SPIDER IDENTIFICATION DAY 
 

Saturday 10 August, 10:30am-3pm 
Portlethen Moss, Portlethen 

 
Have you ever wanted to know more about the spiders that are living on Portlethen 

Moss?  This FREE event will help you understand more about the species that are 

present and introduce you to their identification. The day will be spent between 

looking for spiders on Portlethen Moss itself and looking at some specimens through 

a microscope in nearby Portlethen Academy. The day will be led by Mike Davidson 

of the Grampian Spider Group. 

BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL 
 

To book a FREE place e-mail 
glenn.roberts@aberdeenshire.gov.uk or phone 01224 273633 
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